
Mr. Aur emailed our families on July 15th about the
updated cell phone and electronic devices policy. If you
did not receive the email, please check SPAM. If it is not

there, please contact the school office. 

The full policy will be published in the Student Parent
Handbook on the website. 

CELL PHONES/ELECTRONIC DEVICES
Cell phones are not allowed on school

grounds while a child is in the custody of
school faculty or staff unless given specific

permission by a medical professional in a 501
plan or in a custody agreement on file with

the school. In order to get on an approved list
please contact school administration. Those
students on the approved list need their cell

phone dropped to the front office by a
parent/ guardian each morning unless it stays
on the child for medical reasons addressed in

the 501 plan. Students not on an approved
list, who have their cell phones out during

school time will have them confiscated
according to the confiscated items guidelines.

 

New Cell

Phone/Electronic

Devices Policy 

If you need clarification or
have paperwork to submit to

the school office, please
contact Mr. Aur at

didier.aur@sascolts.org or 
Ms. Ghio at

annmarie.ghio@sascolts.org 


